
To the fans, players, sponsors, volunteers and everyone that made the 2017 Travelers Championship such a 

memorable event, thank you. 

There are many successes to celebrate: most importantly, the more than $1,600,000 that will support 

more than 160 charities across the region.

The tournament’s primary beneficiary is The Hole in the Wall Gang Camp, located in Ashford, Connecticut. 

Each year, the Camp provides “a different kind of healing” to more than 25,000 children with serious 

illnesses. With round-the-clock medical care, campers are given the chance to participate in activities like 

horseback riding, fishing, archery and more, while also forming supportive friendships with other children.

Another local beneficiary is the Hospital for Special Care in New Britain, which treats approximately  

250 ALS patients. HSC is the only facility in Connecticut that is part of the ALS Association’s national 

network for Certified Treatment Centers of Excellence. 

Then there was the competition itself. This year’s outstanding field of players showed why they are the 

very best in the world. Congratulations to this year’s champion, Jordan Spieth. Thanks to the PGA TOUR, 

the TPC River Highlands staff and Nathan Grube and the Travelers Championship team for putting on a 

tremendous event.

As we look to 2018, we will work hard to continue to improve the Travelers Championship to ensure that 

we attract the best players, provide a world-class experience for the best fans in the world and continue to 

raise important funding for so many worthy causes.

Thank you, Connecticut, for embracing this event and making it your tournament.
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